
M E M O R A N D U M 

To:   North Hills Singers 

From: Noah Cherry, Associate Music Director 

Date:  September 1, 2024 

R.E.:  Music plans Fall 2024 

 

Dear singer and choir member:  

Thank you to everyone who participated in our 2023-2024 season! It was a beautiful 

year of beautiful music. For the upcoming season, the ensemble will sing for services 

approximately twice a month, in keeping with our traditional plan. You can see an up-

to-date schedule through December attached to this memo. I will continue to email 

available members with music, notes, and important reminders. I invite you to sing 

with us, even if you aren’t a choir regular! 

1.  The music is available for you in the “Music Closet” in the church office, as 

usual   

2.  If you sang with the choir regularly last year, I expect that you will let me 

know when you are not available ahead of time! 

3.  PDFs, YouTube links, and additional materials will typically be emailed out a 

week in advance  

4.  On Ensemble Sundays, we will meet at 8:30am to review our anthem(s) and 

prepare for the 9:30am service. This is subject to change as necessary.  

5.   Please be advised that we will sing at the Christmas Vespers service, which 

is at 5:00 PM on Sunday, 12/15, with potential rehearsal before. 

6.   Please be sure to welcome our new Tenor Choral Scholar, Caleb Ramsey. 

He studies at Wayne State University under Dr. Jonathan Lasch and will be 

joining us for the upcoming season 

Thank you for your continued dedication to making music at North Hills.  I am very 

excited for the upcoming season! 

Noah Cherry 

Associate Music Director 

(586) 770-9737 

music@northhillscrc.org  


